Sophie MacBrayne



5ª July 2014

The William Hill Trust - Administrator c/o Scottish Borders Council Council Headquarters Newtown St Boswells Melrose TD6 0SA

Dear Sirs

I am a 5th year student at Earlston High School and I have been selected from a group of 50 students to travel to Peru in June 2015 for a 17-day trip where I will be living with and helping some of the poorest children in the country. The trip is run by the charity The Vine Trust in conjunction with Earlston High School.

In order to cover costs for this once in a lifetime trip, I have been asked to raise between £2500 and £3000. Whilst I will be undertaking fundraising activities, I would like to enquire whether it is possible to receive a donation towards the cost of the trip from the William Hill Trust - I understand that this may be available to residents of Melrose where I have lived all my life.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Sophie MacBrayne